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MAIN ENTRANCE TO FRANKLIN COUNTY COURT BUILDING, 373 S HIGH STREET 

WILL BE CLOSED DUE TO CONSTRUCTION RENOVATION 
  

 

 

Effective May 5, 2014 the entrance to 373 S. High Street (revolving doors, handicapped 

side doors, inside foyer) to the Courthouse will be closed due to construction renovation. 

 

Visitors to Municipal Court may access through the entrance to the left of the main closed 

doors at 375 S High Street.  All visitors to 373 S. High Street will access through the 

Mound Street Pavilion (including handicapped). 

Updates about the construction will be provided as information becomes available.  The 

affected areas are expected to reopen sometime between July and September, 2014. 

We apologize for the inconvenience.  Your co-operation and patience are appreciated 

during this time. 

 

 


